
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30 January 2023  

 

Dear Mr. Triyangkulsri, 

 
I have the pleasure to refer to your letter dated 9 December 2022 (reference number: 0312/14244) 

on the GEF-UNIDO-supported project “Greening Industry through Low Carbon Technology Applications 

for SMEs in Thailand” (GEF-ID 5725, UNIDO ID 130279).  

  

I would like to thank your office and the Project Steering Committee for the continuous support and 

guidance provided to the Project Management Unit on the execution of the project activities and the planned 

project closure.  I am also pleased to confirm that the project will be extended until 31 December 2024. Joint 

efforts will be made to allow for a smooth completion of the remaining activities, including the independent 

terminal evaluation, within the framework of this extension at no cost.  

 

The upcoming Project Steering Committee, likely to take place in  March 2023 should provide an 

excellent opportunity to define all necessary measures to increase the efficiency of the implementation of all 

outstanding project activities, disbursement of funds and ensure a successful completion by the above-

mentioned date.  

  

Kindly note that in this regard it is highly unlikely that any further extensions will be granted for 

this project.   

 

I look forward to working closely with you and your team towards the successful completion of 

this project.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

Ciyong Zou 

Deputy to the Director General 

and Managing Director 

Directorate of Technical Cooperation 

and Sustainable Industrial Development 

 

 

 

Mr. Panuwat  Triyangkulsri  

Acting Permanent Secretary   

Ministry of Industry    

75/6 Thanon Rama VI, Thung Phaya Thai  

Ratchathewi, 10400  

Bangkok 

Thailand  

 

CC:  Mr. Jatuporn Buruspat, GEF OFP and Permanent Secretary 

    Ministry of Natural Resources and Environment 


